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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Mayor Brian M. Arrigo 

 Paul Argenzio, Superintendent of Public Works 

 James Rose, Director of Parking 

From: Councillor Ira Novoselsky, Chairman 

 Public Works Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: January 30, 2020 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Public Works Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, 

February 10, 2020 at 5:00 P.M. in the City Councillor Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council 

Chamber of Revere City Hall, 281 Broadway, Revere, Massachusetts at which time the Council 

will discuss the following item(s): 

 
 

20-014 Motion presented by Councillor Novoselsky:  That the Mayor request the 

Superintendent of Public Works and the Parking Director to appear before the 

Public Works Sub-Committee to discuss the new resident parking regulations. 

 

20-015 Motion presented by Councillor Novoselsky:  That the Mayor request the 

Superintendent of Public Works to appear before the Public Works Sub-

Committee to discuss the status of the new DPW Facility. 

 

20-016 Motion presented by Councillor Novoselsky:  That the Mayor request the Traffic 

Commission to establish a new regulation prohibiting the parking of motor 

vehicles within 10 feet of a crosswalk. 

 

20-022 Motion presented by Councillor Novoselsky:  That the Mayor request the 

Superintendent of Public Works to appear before the Public Works Sub-

Committee to provide an update on the installation of LED street lights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


